
Financial Information 
System (FIS)

Things to Know about the 
Chart of Accounts

UCOP implemented its financial information system in Oracle in 2020, to replace the Financial Unit 
Accounting (FAU) system and services provided by UCLA. The Oracle Chart of Accounts (COA) 
is standardized across the UC system. The COA has enhanced systemwide reporting, budgeting,  
and financial management, while also reducing extensive and expensive data reconciliations  

3 THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT THE CHART OF ACCOUNTS 

A Chart of Accounts is a set 
of values used to record 
financial transactions. It 
allows UCOP to track how 

money is spent and earned. 

Any employee who travels, 
submits journal entries, or 
purchases goods/services 

will use the Chart of 
Accounts. 

The Chart of Accounts 
 replaced the 

Full Accounting Unit (FAU) 
as of July 1, 2020. 

OVERVIEW OF THE CHART OF ACCOUNTS SEGMENTS 

* Only used under certain circumstances

across locations.




